
Dear Early Childhood Students,

A warm and heartfelt welcome to The Green School! This is a
place where your journey of learning truly begins, and I am so
excited to embark on this adventure with each and every one
of you.

As your principal, my greatest wish for you this year is to
discover the sheer joy in learning. Learning is not just about
books and classrooms; it's about exploring the world around
you, asking questions, and finding the answers. It's about trying
new things and discovering your passions.

Throughout your time here, I hope you'll reach for the stars and work hard to achieve your goals.
Whether you dream of becoming a scientist, an artist, or a teacher, know that we are here to
support you every step of the way. We're your biggest cheerleaders, and we'll help you develop
the skills and knowledge you need to be whatever you want to be.

Remember that we're a team, and together, we'll create a nurturing and inspiring environment
where you can thrive. We'll challenge you to reach your full potential, but we'll also be here to
catch you if you stumble. Each of you is unique, and that's what makes our school community so
special. We'll meet you where you are, on your "just right" level, and help you feel successful in
everything you do.

I hope you wake up each morning excited to come to school, eager to dive into new challenges,
and go to bed each night with your imagination running wild, lost in the pages of your favorite
books. Discover your love for writing, explore different genres, and let your creativity soar.

So, my dear students, welcome to a year filled with adventures, growth, and wonderful
discoveries. I can't wait to see all that you will achieve. Remember, the journey of learning is an
incredible one, and I'm here cheering you on every step of the way.

With warmest wishes,

 Nicole Greyling
Principal


